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Works notice 

       

 

We are continuing to undertake road improvements on Long 

Valley Road between Wistow and Strathalbyn. Works will 

improve safety for all road users. 

What’s happening: 

We are undertaking pavement remediation works on the southbound 

overtaking lane between the Steam Ranger railway line and Gemmells 

Road on Long Valley Road. We are also undertaking resealing works 

on Long Valley Road, between Bunnett Road and Wellington Road. 

How this affects you: 

To safely undertake these works, speed and lane restrictions will be in 

place with traffic controllers in place to control the direction of traffic. Outside of working hours speed and 

lane restrictions will also remain in place subject to onsite conditions.  

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works wherever possible, advance notice will be 

provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times during these works; however, works will be managed 

to minimise disturbance as much as practically possible. You may also notice some odour which is 

common when asphalting works are underway.  

Access for public transport and emergency services will be maintained at all times.  

Works at the southbound overtaking lane between Gemmels Road and Mine Flat Road are continuing 

and are on schedule to be completed in mid-2024, weather permitting. 

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/LongValley 

• Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

April 2024 to early May 
2024, weather permitting. 

Hours of operation 

Between 7am and 5pm 
Monday to Friday 

Where 

Long Valley Road 
between Wellington Road 
and Mine Flat Road 


